
From: Bryony Eida <Bryony.Eida@acnuk.org> 
Sent: Monday, December 20, 2021 11:51 AM 
To: Marie Mulcrow <mmulcrow@saint-martins.net> 
Subject: Art Competition on Peace Prize Winner 
  
Art Competition on Peace Prize Winner 
  
Dear Artists of Stoke Golding Saint Martin’s Catholic Academy, 
  
Thank you to you and your students for taking the time to enter Aid to the Church in Needs 2021 Art 
Competition. 
  
The calibre of work was once again high this year. However I am delighted to advise that one of your 
students Zuzanna Kowalska achieved joint second place! 
  
I apologise for the delay in announcing the winners but with the fitting theme of ‘What does Peace 
mean to you’ we held off to include in our Christmas enews. 
  
We hope you and your students are proud of the achievement and it is perfect Christmas gift or 
good news to start the year. A certificate will follow in due course. 
  

2nd Prize 
Joint 
winner 

Zuzanna 
Kowalska 

The Word Peace: I imagine the whole world 
entwined together, side by side, performing a great circle 
with smiles plastered on their faces. No wars, no arguments, 
and no fights. I was inspired by 'Christ at the centre, 
excellence at the heart.' 

  
Wishing you a very Merry Christmas and a Happy Healthy New Year. 
  
Best wishes, 
  
Bryony 
Events Manager 
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To: 

•  Bryony Eida <Bryony.Eida@acnuk.org> 

Dear Bryony, 
Thank you for your lovely email. This is the best news I have received today. We are still at 
school so I have just found Zuzanna to tell her the good news. She is delighted. If I could be 
sent a copy of your Christmas enews I would be grateful. 
  
Thank you for all that you do. 
Wishing you a happy and peaceful Christmas. 
  
Marie. 

BE 
Bryony Eida <Bryony.Eida@acnuk.org> 
Mon 12/20/2021 12:36 PM 
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To: 

•  Marie Mulcrow 

Good Afternoon Marie, 
  
I’m so glad to have brightened your day. Although it is a shame that you are all still working away I’m 
delighted that you were able to share the news before Christmas with Zuzanna. She should feel very 
proud of her achievement. As mentioned the work was exceptionally strong and the judges had 
a tough time agreeing on the winners. 
  
We will send over the enews to you. Thank you for encouraging the students to be apart of the 
competition. 
  
Best wishes, 
  
Bryony 
Events Manager 
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